
 
 

Stour Valley Local Nature Reserve 
 

Grazing Proposals 
 
 

Information Session at Stour Acres 
 

Thursday 28th July, from 3pm to 8pm 
 

 
 

Come along to Stour Acres (accessed from the Granby Road car park, 
off Muscliff Lane) to find out all about the grazing proposals for the 
Stour Valley Local Nature Reserve. This will be an opportunity to see 
the proposals in detail, and to find out what they will entail, as well as 
asking questions or raising any concerns. Staff will be on hand during 
the whole session to answer any queries. 
 
If it is raining, the Information Session will be held inside the Barn, at 
the same location. 
 
For more information about the event, please phone Richard Hesketh 
on 01202 451605, or e-mail richard.hesketh@bournemouth.gov.uk  


